
DECEMBER 10, 2021

Dear Hopewell Families,
Happy Friday! This week we started some of our middle of the year
benchmark assessments. We will be checking student growth throughout this
month and the month of January. Next week, we will be having a "shelter in
place" drill. Teachers have done a wonderful job teaching age-appropriate
instructional lessons. Safety is a priority and we will continue to practice
different drills each month. Mr. Becker and our first grade team was happy
to host some of our retired community members from Traditions of America.
Our community members were able to come in to enjoy working on crafts and
hearing holiday music sung by our kiddos. Check out the pictures below as
well as some upcoming opportunities and "Hopewell Happenings". Have a
fabulous weekend!
Lynn Chromiak, Principal




Quick Links:
December Lunch

Student Health Screener

Hopewell FAQ

Student Handbook

Health & Safety Plan

District Calendar

SLSD Technology Help Desk 

chromiakl@slsd.org 610-791-0200 Hopewell PTA    Hopewell Principal @HopewellElem

Winter Recess Guidelines

https://www.slsd.org/site/handlers/filedownload.ashx?moduleinstanceid=18770&dataid=33008&FileName=Elem%20Menu%20Dec%202021.pdf
https://www.slsd.org/cms/lib/PA02209662/Centricity/Domain/1307/SLSDScreener%20Student.jpg
https://www.slsd.org/site/Default.aspx?PageID=12818
https://www.slsd.org/domain/1049
https://pa02209662.schoolwires.net/Page/13369
https://www.slsd.org/site/handlers/filedownload.ashx?moduleinstanceid=20581&dataid=37903&FileName=2021-2022%20SLSD%20Calendar.pdf
https://www.slsd.org/Page/13231
https://www.slsd.org/Page/13231
https://docs.google.com/document/d/1ePIVvJjhvyIq-F5FRZlXSjvP3MIeImEaySuwfQfHd6c/edit?usp=sharing











